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Community Association Response 
 
From: Jeanne Kimber <president@highlandparkcommunity.ca>  

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:04 PM 

To: Stengel, Courtney G. <Courtney.Stengel@calgary.ca> 

Cc: Matthew Magbanua <matthew.m@k5designs.ca>; kevin@k5designs.ca; Greg Miller 

<development@highlandparkcommunity.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXT] LOC2020-0193 (240 32 Avenue NE Land Use Re-Designation from R-C2 to R-CG) 

Courtney: 

Thank you for clarifying the status of this land use change application.  I see in my original comments that 

we queried why not R-CG rather than M-CG, so we appreciate that the applicant has made that change 

to their redesignation request. 

We have no objection to this land use change and have no further comments at this time. 

Thank you 

D. Jeanne Kimber 

President, Highland Park Community Association 

 


